SS. PETER AND PAUL CATHOLIC CHURCH

410 N. First Street Cary, Illinois 60013 (847) 516-2636

Dear SSPP Families:

On behalf of the SS. Peter and Paul Catholic School faculty and staff, we would like to thank each of you for choosing
us to educate your child spiritually, intellectually, socially and physically. We look forward to continuing with our
commitment to provide an outstanding education for your child (ren) for the upcoming school year. Tuition for the
2020-2021 school year has been set and all tiers and discounts are outlined in detail on the next few pages.

For our current families needing financial assistance, help is available. FACTS Grant & Aid will accept applications from
January 26, 2020 through March 1%, 2020 for the SSPP scholarship program. If your family needs financial aid for the
2020-2021 school year or you have applied for financial aid in prior years, you will need to re-apply for aid again.
Financial aid does not roll over. (See page 3 and 4 for more details).

All families seeking financial assistance are requested to apply for aid through Empower Illinois, Invest in Kids,
the lllinois state scholarship program for private schools as well. Empower lllinois started accepting
applications on January 15, 2020. To start your application process please visit https://empowerillinois.org/.

We will continue to use the FACTS Management System for tuition payments in the 2020-2021 school year. For current
families, there is no need to set-up a new FACTS account. Please note: current tuition plans, payments and financial aid
will end in June 2020.

For FACTS agreements, if parents need to update banking or credit card information, you may login to your FACTS
account and do so. If parents need to change the payment plan terms, you will need to contact the school office. As a
reminder, FACTS charges a $30.00 Returned Payment Fee for each payment attempt that is returned.

It is important to note you must notify Mrs. Strong, Interim Principal via e-mail at cstrong@ssppcary.org by March
2nd if your child (ren) will not be returning to school in August 2020. Otherwise, your FACTS Tuition account for 2020-
2021 will be activated on March 6th for the new school year and annual fees and new tuition payments will be set up.

If you have any questions, please contact the school office at (847) 639-3041.

Thank you for your continued generosity, prayers and support of Saints Peter and Paul Catholic School.
Yours in Christ Jesus,

Mrs. Carolyn Strong

Interim Principal

SS. Peter and Paul School

(847) 639-3041 ext.: 247
cstrong@ssppcary.org







